From:

To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Subject: Proposed delay
Date: 09 May 2022 08:54:07

As a registered interested party, I received your very detailed explanation of why you are
requesting an extension to the proposal process.

My personal opinion has not varied, in fact it is even more entrenched with the abhorrent
impact Sunnica is threatening our environment with no regard to the community and all
that embraces.

I strongly object to this request and will direct my utmost support AGAINST this
development to all influencers as possible

Regards

Rosalind





